

613 W. Marquette St. Ottawa, IL 61350 Phone: 815-433-5830 Fax: 815-433-5832 www.ncicg.org

BILL TO	
Marshall County	
Gary Kroeschen	
PO Box 328	
122 N Prairie St.	
Lacon, IL 61540	

Invoice

DATE INVOICE#	
5/13/2016	5133

	TERMS	PROJECT
	Standard	
DESCRIPTION	RATE	AMOUNT
Annual Membership Fees July 1, 2016 - June 30, 2017	1,289.89	1,289.89
Comm 03 001-552.01-070		
PAID CK# 38655 1 AND 19 1898 Marshall Co. Clerk		
Payments/Credits		\$0.00
Thank You	Balance Due	\$1,289.89



613 West Marquette Street • Ottawa, IL 61350 • Phone: 815-433-5830 • Fax: 815-433-5832

May 13, 2016

Subject: NCICG MEMBERSHIP DUES

Dear Gary R. Kroeschen, Chairman:

Annual membership fees for the period of July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017 to the North Central Illinois Council of Governments are now due. Enclosed is an invoice for your scheduled annual contribution.

We have set a target date of July 31, 2016 for receiving membership fees for this period. Your help in meeting this goal is appreciated.

During this past year the Council has been or is currently involved in a broad spectrum of different projects and programs including: the Economic Development District, Human Services Transportation Planning, Natural Hazard Mitigation Planning, Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program, Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) HMA and SAFER grants, United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) loans and grants, Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) Economic Development grants, application for and administration of Enterprise Zones, park land grants, project financing, expanding access to broadband in the region, disaster mitigation and recovery, zoning and land use projects, and GIS mapping. Council involvement in over fifty (50) different projects is made possible by the strong support of area local governments. Please remember to contact us for help with your questions and to discuss your projects.

Please make your check payable to the North Central Illinois Council of Governments and send it to the Council's address listed above. If there are any questions on this matter, feel free to contact me or our Office Manager, Shug Grosenbach.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Kevin Lindeman

Interim Executive Director

Enclosure